
MEMO TO  : The Honorable President and 

Village Board of Trustees  

 

 

FROM  : Greg Gron          

   Village Trustee          

 

 

DATE  : July 12, 2005        

 

 

SUBJECT  : Appointment and Re-appointments  

Environmental Concerns Committee    

 

 

I am asking for the concurrence of the Village Board in the appointment Darlene Bartt to 

the Environmental Concerns Committee for a two-year term of office and the  

re-appointments of Clark Adams, Jennifer Jendras, John Loebach, Nancy Shukat and 

Winnie Lyons to the Committee for two-year terms of office until May 2007. 

 

Your favorable consideration of this request is appreciated.  

 

/cb  

 

Attachment   


